
Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT

Yours faithfully,
Miss Cherry

A U T U M N  1 ,  W E E K  1

!F A I T H .  F O R G I V E N E S S .  T R U T H .  L O V E .  R E S P E C T .  T E N A C I T Y .  S E R E N I T Y

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope that you had a wonderful summer break with your families and loved ones. It was fantastic to see the children
back in school on Thursday and Friday as they start their new school year. We send a warm welcome to all of our new
Reception children and their families as they start their primary journey with us. 

Captain, Marvin and Marshall also returned from their summer holiday and made a guest appearance at the Reception
parties on Thursday! They have settled back into their paddock on the field and look forward to say hello to all the
children over the coming weeks.

 Can I please remind you not to send your child to school with a large rucksack
as we do not have the space to store them in the classrooms. Our school book
bags are the perfect size for reading books, reading records, break time snack
and a water bottle.

Please can I take this opportunity to provide a few reminders as we start a new term.

School Office
st-saviours-school@genesistrust.net 
020 8520 0612
The office will be open from 8:30am to 4:30pm each day for you to contact Tracey and the office team with
any questions and queries that you may have. A reminder that all email communication must go directly to the
school email.

Attendance and Punctuality

The expected attendance level at St Saviour's is 97% and holidays during term time will not be authorised. The
school expects that all appointments, other than emergency ones, are booked outside of school hours. Other
than in an emergency, a letter or appointment card must be presented at the Main Office ahead of the
appointment for the school to be able to authorise the absence. 
We have a ‘Soft Start’ for Y1 - Y6 where the school is open from 8:40am for children to arrive at school and
settle ready for the start of the school day. Remember your child must be in school by 8:55am to avoid a late
mark.
If your child is going to be absent due to illness, please call or leave a detailed message for the office team,
including the reason your child is off sick.
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Please can I remind parents that bikes and scooters should not be left overnight on the school grounds.
Any bikes or scooters left will have to be removed from the racks to minimise risk of theft by leaving them

visible overnight.  If you are unable to take your child's bike or scooter home on the same day, please
inform the school office to see if an arrangement can be made.

We still have a number of bikes and scooters that have not been collected. If they belong to your child,
please come to the school office on Monday morning to collect them.

To keep children safe when you collect your child at the end of the day or after clubs, can I please
ask they you keep them close and not let them run ahead of walk far behind you.

If you have arranged for your child to be collected by another parent, friend or relative, please
ensure that you have informed the school office so that the class teacher can be made aware and

can safely dismiss your child.




